
From: Aiden Nelms <NelmsA@bennettjones.com>  
Sent: October 22, 2020 5:20 PM 
To: edmond.lamek@dlapiper.com; danny.nunes@dlapiper.com; Bobby Kofman 
<bkofman@ksvadvisory.com>; David Sieradzki <dsieradzki@ksvadvisory.com>; 
zweigs@bennettjones.com; tushara.weerasooriya@mcmillan.ca; Jeffrey.levine@mcmillan.ca; 
evan.cobb@nortonrosefulbright.com; ahatnay@kmlaw.ca; dyiokaris@kmlaw.ca; bissell@gsnh.com; 
patrick.shea@gowlingwlg.com; cservice@coastcapitalsavings.com; TCendoflease@lbccapital.ca; 
bmaloney@alixpartners.com; rmacgregor@millerthomson.com; JUS-G-MAG-CSD-Toronto-SCJ 
Commercial List <MAG.CSD.To.SCJCom@ontario.ca> 
Cc: Annie Kwok <KwokA@bennettjones.com> 
Subject: CV-20-00634911-00CL - Celadon Group, Inc. et al. 
 
To the Service List, 
  
Please be advised that the Receiver has secured Court time on November 5, 2020 at 9:30am (ET) to 
seek, among other things, an Approval and Vesting Order in respect of a transaction (the "Transaction") 
relating to certain real property located in Wroxeter, Ontario. As a result, the update that was to be 
provided by the Receiver in its bi-monthly report (as prescribed in paragraph 19(c) of the Supplemental 
Order dated January 23, 2020) will be included in the report to be filed in respect of the Transaction.  
  
Regards, 
  
  

 

Aiden Nelms 
Associate, Bennett Jones LLP 

3400 One First Canadian Place, P.O. Box 130, Toronto, ON, M5X 1A4 
T. 416 777 4642 | F. 416 863 1716  
E. nelmsa@bennettjones.com 
BennettJones.com  
  
 
 
Bennett Jones is committed to mitigating the spread of COVID-19. We have transitioned to a remote 
work environment and continue to provide complete and uninterrupted service to our clients. Visit our 
COVID-19 Resource Centre (https://www.bennettjones.com/COVID-19) for timely legal updates.  
 
The contents of this message may contain confidential and/or privileged subject matter. If this message 
has been received in error, please contact the sender and delete all copies. Like other forms of 
communication, e-mail communications may be vulnerable to interception by unauthorized parties. If 
you do not wish us to communicate with you by e-mail, please notify us at your earliest convenience. In 
the absence of such notification, your consent is assumed. Should you choose to allow us to 
communicate by e-mail, we will not take any additional security measures (such as encryption) unless 
specifically requested.  
 
If you no longer wish to receive commercial messages, you can unsubscribe by accessing this link: 
http://www.bennettjones.com/unsubscribe  
 


